

American Council for Construction Education

1717 North Loop 1604 East, Suite 320 San Antonio, Texas 78232-1570 Tel: 210.495.6161 Fax: 210.495.6168 E-mail: acce@acce-hq.org

March 2, 2015

NC AST STATE UNIVERSITY

MAR 0 9 2015

OFFICE OF THE CHARCELLOR

John Gaver Board Chair

Allan J. Hauck Vice Board Chair

Wanessa Alves Secretary

Jim Carr Treasurer

Michael M. Holland President

Dr. Harold Martin, Chancellor North Carolina A&T State University 1601 East Market Street Greensboro, NC 27411

Dear Dr. Martin,



At its February 2015 Mid-Year Meeting, the Accreditation Committee for the American Council for Construction Education (ACCE) reviewed the First Year Progress Report for the Construction Management Program at North Carolina A&T State University.



The report as submitted was accepted by the Council. Actions taken by the institution on correction or elimination of Weaknesses and Concerns cited in the 2014 Visiting Team Report were approved.

AGC FOUNDATION

From the information in the Progress Report, the Council summarized the following comments:

The Council commends the Program for its actions to resolve the weakness and concerns in the first progress report.



The Council looks forward to complete documentation of these issues in the Third Year Progress Report.

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Holland, President for ACCE. We look forward to continued cooperation in the accreditation process between ACCE and North Carolina A&T State University.



Best regards,

American Council for Construction Education



Michael M. Holland, CPC, AIC

President, ACCE

Cc:

Dr. Joe Whitehead, Provost, Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

n bollal

Dr. Benjamin Uwakweh, Dean

Dr. Robert B. Pyle, Department Chair

Mr. John Gaver, ACCE Board Chair

Dr. John Schaufelberger, Chair, ACCE Accreditation Committee





